
From: Diana Papove
To: Diana Papove
Subject: FW: bad cheque scam - Cooper Young - phony claim against employer
Date: Friday, June 27, 2014 10:17:10 AM

 

From: Cooper Young [mailto:cooperyoung1@outlook.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2014 5:29 AM
To: [BC lawyer]
Subject: RE: Your email
 
Good day to you and thanks for responding to my email. Please pardon my late email
response its is as a result of my ill health and does not allow me to stay long on the
computer sometimes pick the telephone due to my hearing problem and recommendation
form my doctor.

I will give you a little detailed description of the incident with my former employer “Abbott
Laboratories, I was on official duty going about my cleaning duties when one of our official
trucks going out for delivery hit me while reversing right inside the Warehouse Premises,
this happened on the 12th of February 2013 inside the company’s Warehouse premises
located in Vancouver

  There have not been any attorney working on this case before I entered a settlement
agreement and General release with my former employers (Abbott Laboratories) for
$410,000.00USD because the accident lead to permanent disability as in my case have
severe waist pain and can’t stand for long anymore. I got paid $35,000.00USD-in two
installment payment of $70,000.00USD but I have not received anything since I retuned back
to the hospital because of the sudden pain that aroused in my waist 6 months ago. I would
have loved to visit your office but I am currently still in the hospital receiving treatment in
my waist and knees.

Different payment dates have been promised and I still have not received anything. Advice
from my Doctor was to seek legal assistance that will assist me recover my money to enable
me pay up my medical bills before I will return to my family in Tokyo, this is why I contacted
you to act as my counsel and receive funds on my behalf. For my review I request your
attorney-client retainer agreement and if the terms are acceptable I will sign so we can
commence the process as soon as possible, then I can inform the company to expect
contact from you as you have been authorized to act on my behalf and receive said funds or
make contact with your firm. I would like your legal expertise in this matter on a
contingency basis if that is acceptable, Please go ahead and run your conflict check, and
advise me on your retainer’s fee and send me a retainer agreement; I shall sign the
agreement and forward it back to you.
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Please do get back to me so I can furnish you with the required details to contact my former
employer and receive my entitlements on my behalf as I know these companies respect law
firms and do not want to be carried to court. My last contact with my former employer, I
was told I would receive payment not later than Mid Nov 2013, up till date no funds were
received, attach are the agreement we both signed and agreed on. 

Thank you for your anticipated co-operation and understanding. Contact me should you
require more information.

Regards,
Cooper Young


